

Minoa Elementary School 501 North Main Street Minoa, NY 11316 Fax: 315-434-3430 www.esmschools.org

Principal

Phone: 315-434-3420
Email: ggerst@esmschools.org

Gary J. Gerst

July 2025

Dear Minoa Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

Welcome to 1st grade! We are excited to have your child with us for the 2025-26 school year. The first-grade teachers have already purchased most of the supplies your child will need. Below is a list of optional supplies that your child can bring to school if you wish.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact your child's teacher; their email addresses are provided for your convenience.

We can't wait to start this fantastic year together!

Best regards,

Mr. Gerst

Principal-Minoa Elementary School #GoMinoa

We have all the daily supplies for each student!

Donations are always welcome:

- Tissues
- Baby wipes

Optional Items:

We will have these items for your child or you can bring your own!

- Personal headphones for Chromebook use
- Durable take-home folder
- Notebook for quiet time

We are excited to meet you all!

Sincerely,

Mrs. D'Imperio/Ms. Commisso <u>kdimperio@esmschools.org</u> <u>scommisso@esmschools.org</u> Mrs. Lidell (Lie-dell) rlidell@esmschools.org

Ms. Kane <u>kkane@esmschools.org</u>